
GOOD MORNING! IT IS GAME DAY!!!!! 
 
It is also Pearl Harbor Remembrance Day…….just a small token to honor those who have helped 
given us the freedom to enjoy our lives as we want to. 
 
Hope you slept well and are excited for opening games tonight! 
 
Toda’s tip is that dreaded ‘fashion police’ topic we HAVE to deal with – if WE do not handle it, 
NO ONE will. Take a look at the attached document here. It is a summary of all of the fashion 
police issues we must deal with (thank you Tyler Nolan). These are at EVERY level we officiate 
for the PIAA. The ONLY flexibility in this is with the size of uniforms at levels that may be using 
‘hand me downs’ from varsity programs. Pat Gebhart is clear in that those levels may have 
uniforms that do not fit well, so they MAY have to roll shorts to make them fit correctly….but 
NOT at the varsity level! Even if a lower level uniform is rolled, the logo and draw string 
requirements still exist. 
 
Print a copy of this (even though it is an IAABO summary sheet) and keep it in your bag…….sure 
doesn’t hurt, and takes minimal time, to run through it in a pregame conference. 
 
Have a GREAT game tonight, make sure to stretch well and be strong! 
 
Tim 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1N-Z5wRQy0kkfeHGuneUSNh5FLi3KYojk/view?usp=sharing

